
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Press release 

 

 

Royal Vopak  
Westerlaan 10 
3016 CK Rotterdam 
The Netherlands  

P 
R 
E 
S 
S 

 
 
New Chairman Executive Board Royal Vopak N.V. 

 
 
 
Rotterdam, the Netherlands, 23 August 2010 
 
 
The Supervisory Board of Royal Vopak N.V. announces the departure of its current 
Chairman of the Executive Board, John Paul Broeders, who will leave Vopak because he 
has accepted an offer to become, after an introduction period, Chairman of the Executive 
Board of SHV Holdings. The Supervisory Board has accepted John Paul Broeders’ 
resignation with regret, but respects his decision, and congratulates him with his new role. 
 
After careful consideration of both internal and external candidates, the Board has decided 
to appoint Eelco Hoekstra, the current President of Vopak’s Asia Division, as his successor. 
It is in the Board’s view, that this appointment will be the best guarantee to ensure a 
successful continuation of Vopak’s current strategy for the coming years. 
 
The proposal is that Eelco Hoekstra will join the Executive Board of Vopak on short notice, and will 
take over the function of Chairman of the Executive Board on 1 March, 2011. John Paul Broeders 
will depart the company on this date. 
 
Eelco Hoekstra (1971) has worked for Vopak since 2003. He has been Managing Director of Vopak 
Horizon Fujairah (UAE), Division President Latin America and is currently, Asia Division President. 
Previously he helt various senior management positions with tank storage companies, in Asia and 
South America. 
 
In carrying out his tasks and responsibilities Eelco Hoekstra will be supported by the current 
Executive Board members of Vopak: Jack de Kreij (CFO), who will become Vice-Chairman of the 
Executive Board, and Frits Eulderink. By appointing Eelco Hoekstra, the three key disciplines  
-commercial, financial and operational- are again represented in a balanced way in the Executive 
Board. The new Chairman and his colleagues have a wealth of knowledge of and experience in 
these three domains. 
 
The proposal to appoint Eelco Hoekstra will be presented at an Extraordinary Shareholders 
Meeting, which will be convened shortly. 
The Supervisory Board would like to thank John Paul Broeders for his great contribution to the 
development of Vopak in recent years and wishes Eelco Hoekstra all the best in his future role.  
 
Anton van Rossum  
Chairman Supervisory Board  
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Profile of Royal Vopak 
Royal Vopak is the world's largest independent tank storage service provider, specialized in the 
storage and handling of liquid chemicals, gasses and oil products. The company operates 80 
terminals with a combined storage capacity of more than 28 million cubic meters in 31 countries. 
The terminals are strategically located for users along the major shipping routes. The majority of 
its customers are companies operating in the chemical and oil industries, for which Vopak 
stores a large variety of products destined for a wide range of industries. 
 
 
For more information 
Royal Vopak 
Corporate Communication & Investor Relations 
Telephone : +31 (0)10 4002777 
E-mail  : corporate.communication@vopak.com 
Website : www.vopak.com 


